
 
 

 

Friday 19th January 2018 

 

 

CLASS NEWS 

 

This week we have written our own versions of ‘Lost 
and Found’! Ask your child about their ideas for their 
story. 
 
We have been weighing in maths this week and trying 
to estimate how many more we would need to 
balance the scales. 
 
We have been learning about our ‘Busy Bodies’ in 
Science- ask your child to tell you how they can keep 
healthy. 
 
Our writing workshop will be on Thursday 25th 
January straight after school for approx. 30 minutes. 
It would be great to see our EYFS parents! 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Writing workshop Thursday 25th January straight after school
 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

This week’s Learner of the Week is: 

Alice Holt 

St Paul’s BLP Hero is: Toby 

Beardsworth 

Maths Award: Aqsa Rahman 

Writing Award: Sienna McMinn 

Farnell 

Topic Award: Christopher Spencer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important information 

 

Please ensure home reading books and 

homework are in school every Monday, 

ready to be changed for Wednesday. 

Please bring your child’s book bag every 

day so letters etc can be safely put away. 

 

 

 

 

 


